
Couran cove Resort 

 

Regarding draft decision on application for an individual exemption. 

 

We are the owners of Lot 105 at above and are aware the electricity operator has 

presented an operating budget of over 1 million dollars to the Community Body Corp for 

the period to March 2021 to which all owners will be contributing. 

We are concerned that there may be further fee charges proposed by the operator 

approved by the AER and as owners we will have already paid till at least March 2021. 

 

As the supply of electricity is unreliable at best we believe any further increase in fees is 

totally unjustified. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Greg Linton 

 


